
Reference #: 2021-04-IPF 

From:  Inpatient VIQR Support Contractor 
Sent:  February 12, 2021 

To: IQR, VBP, EHR, OQR, PCH, IPF and ASC Improve 

Subject Line:  Updated HQR System Known Issues Document 

The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) updated the Known Issues listed 
on QualityNet.cms.gov for Hospital Quality Reporting (HQR) system. 

Current known system issues for the many CMS quality reporting programs within HQR are now being 
tracked in one document and can now be found here. The HQR team will frequently update the known 
issues document as the modernization of HQR continues. 

The modernization of HQR requires your feedback to improve the user experience. To learn more about 
participating in HQR usability research, go to HQR User Experience.
Do not respond directly to this email. For further assistance regarding the information contained in this 
message, please contact the QualityNet Help Desk at qnetsupport@hcqis.org, or by calling, toll-free 
866.288.8912 (TTY: 877.715.6222), weekdays from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. CT. 

https://qualitynet.cms.gov/
https://qualitynet.cms.gov/known-issues-maintenance#tab1
https://protect2.fireeye.com/v1/url?k=2d3b63ee-72a05aac-2d3b52d1-0cc47a6a52de-0fd251161ad25b55&q=1&e=2531beee-7bd2-40d5-a575-41aab1e8d31a&u=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2F1AJo-4und47q2c0OgfAoWLqCOczcEhXlb7km1Hl_VtXg%2Fedit
mailto:qnetsupport@hcqis.org

